
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Memorandum
Item 10c

FOR: School Board Members
FROM: Chris Reitan
DATE: November 14, 2022
SUBJECT: Thomas Bus Purchase 

On September 1, 2022 one of CCSD’s Thomas buses was involved in an accident.  The bus was ultimately 
considered totaled by CCSD’s insurance carrier AMLJIA.  CCSD has received a check from AMLJIA for 
$53,018 for replacement costs for the totaled bus.

CCSD received a quote for $127,356 from Trailercraft, Inc. located in Anchorage, AK for a replacement 
Thomas bus delivered to Seattle, WA.  Trailercraft, Inc. is the Alaska distributor for Thomas Built Buses. 
CCSD would still be responsible for shipping from Seattle to POW.  There is currently an approximate 11 
month delay from the time of order to delivery to Seattle, WA.  As such, CCSD would expect to have delivery 
of the bus within 12 months.

Suggested Motion:  Move to approve the quote from Trailercraft, Inc. for a new Thomas 48 passenger bus for 
$127,356. 


